From: Amezaga, Laura A. [mailto:Laura.Amezaga@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 11:10 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: MRM Lecture Series Presentation Tickets

Hi Steve,

CPD accepted 70 free tickets valued at $30 each, from the Greenhouse Theater and MRM for a lecture series presentation which was given on June 13, 2017 titled “Staying Positive in the Midst of Stress”.  The tickets were used by CPD members.  

P.O. Laura Amezaga

Office of Communications - News Affairs

Office of the Superintendent

